
Offertory Stewardship 
 

August 12, 2018 - $9,835.00 (August 13, 2017 - $9,365.00) 
PARISHIONER ENVELOPES/CHECKS - 189 
CHILDRENôS COLLECTION - $167.00 

LATIN AMERICAN COLLECTION - $1,777.35 
FEAST OF THE ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY - $1,424.64 

 

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN TO DATE 
Pledged - $1,803,514               Received - $1,502,444 

  

Thank you, Parish Family! 
 

A wise person recognizes that all we have 
and all we are comes from God. A wise person 

thanks God continually throughout the day for all His many blessings. 
A wise person realizes that God has blessed us for a reason and that 

He wants us to help Him build His kingdom of earth.  

Eddie Arbo, Mario Artesiano,  SB, 
Tony Blanda, Craig Bolint, Cartan 
Clarke, Mark Davis, John Fedak, 
Connie Fonseca, Rebecca Gay-
lor, Max Germain, Janet Googins, 

Jacqueline Grady, John Grimsley, Chris Harris, 
Thomas Harris, Willow Harris, Fred Hegeman, 
Faye & Johnny Hollington, Kelly Hosko, 
Cheryl & Larry Hutchinson, Veronica Joseph, 
Leslie Kaufmann, Mark Kelso, Timothy Kite, 
Ben Koreski, Kathleen Koreski, H.L., Brian Le 
Gwin, Dale Long, Nina & Ralph Murphy, 
Genny Orca, John Parkins, Frank Paul, Tim 
Peoples, Penny Phelps,  Nell Pidgeon, Pat 
Ragsdale, Mary Rath, Patricia Reilly, A.J. 
Salimondo, Michele Salsgiver, Gordy Seaman, 
Douglas Seaman, Richard Sedlacek, Bob 
Sheets, Ellyson Strickland & Scarlet Reign 
Strickland, Mike Stefanik, Vic Terranova, Larry 
Tucker, Wellford Family, Mary Whitney, Fiona 
Willis, Kay Willis, Richard Wineman, Linda 
Wood, Charlie Yodor and our service men 
and women. 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Liturgy of the Hours Week IV 

 

SAT., AUG. 18 8:15AM +RICHARD WETZEL 

 5:30PM +RAY GANSEREIT 

SUN., AUG. 19 8:00AM PARISHIONERS 

 10:30AM +SANDY WOODBERRY 

MON., AUG. 20 8:15AM +JEF BUTTERFIELD 

TUES., AUG. 21 8:15AM +GLORIA HAIR 

 6:00PM +RAY GANSEREIT 

WED., AUG. 22 8:15AM +ALICIA GUTIERREZ 

THURS., AUG. 23 8:15AM +BRIAN MALLON 

FRI., AUG. 24 8:15AM +JANE OôHAGAN 

SAT., AUG. 25 8:15AM +GLORIA HAIR 

 5:30PM +TED MOHN 

SUN., AUG. 26 8:00AM PARISHIONERS 

 10:30AM +JOE MRUK 

20th Sunday in Ordinary Time - August 19, 2018 

STEWARDSHIP MOMENT 

 Jesus said to the crowd, ñWhoever eats my flesh 
and drinks my blood has eternal lifeé.ò We can 
hardly blame the crowd for their shock at this state-
ment ð eating the Flesh and drinking the Blood of 
our Lord should cause us a bit of a shock. Yet how 
easy it is to show up at Mass Sunday after Sunday, 

receiving the Eucharist as simply part of a weekly routine. 
 If we really spent time contemplating the gift our Lord is offering 
us in this sacrament, we would be awestruck at the love and power 
in this gift. Through it, our Lord is giving us the very best He has to 
give ð Himself. Not even the greatest theological scholar or the 
holiest of saints can fully understand this mystery. 
 Thankfully we donôt need to be a saint or a scholar to receive 
this gift. But we should do our best to receive the Eucharist with 
gratitude. And we can look to todayôs readings to glean two funda-
mental principles for becoming better Christian stewards. 
 The Eucharist is the foundation for a stewardship way of life. 
Through His gift of the Eucharist, God fills us with His love and 
strength. This love and strength empower us to live as generous 
stewards ð to be faithful to the ministries we serve in, joyful in ma-
terial giving, and offer our very best to our families and secular work. 
 The Eucharist is the ultimate inspiration for a stewardship way 
of life. When we contemplate this gift of God, we will want to make a 
joyful return to Him. Mass will become anything but routine and we 
will live each day as His passionate disciples. 
Copyright @ 2018 Catholic Stewardship Consultants, Inc. 

Help us keep our above prayer list current.     
You may add a name to the list by calling  
the church office at 638-2647 or e-mailing us  

at stwilliamschurch@comcast.net. 

St. William Prayer Line is a group of people 
who pray daily for the intentions received from 
voice mails left at 638-4287 or by email at 
stwilliamsprayerline@gmail.com. 

PARISH ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK 

 
SUN., AUG. 19 20th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 St. Vincent de Paul Collection 
 9am - Adult Ed Bible Study (Chapel) 
 10am -  Creed, Youth and RCIA 
    Registration 
 11:30am - Creed, Youth and RCIA 
    Registration 
MON, AUG. 20 8:15am - Mass 
 8:35am - MMP (Chapel) 
TUES., AUG. 21 9am - Adoration  
 1pm - Rosary for Peace 
THUR.,  AUG. 23 8:15am - Mass 
FRI., AUG. 24 8:15am - Mass 
SAT., AUG. 25 10am - Karate 
 4:30pm - Reconciliation 
SUN., AUG. 26 21st Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 9am - Adult Ed Bible Study (Chapel) 
 11:30am- Baptism 

8:15am/5:30pm Masses 

8:15am & 6pm Masses 

8am & 10:30am Masses 

8am & 10:30am Masses 

Flowers are placed at the altar 
to wish a happy and successful school year for 

Catholic Schools, staff and students. 

 "Happiness often sneaks in through a door 
you didn't know you left open."  
             - John Barrymore  

Once again, St. Francis Xavier Catholic School is participating in 
the Friends of Davis Love Foundation Car Raffle. Tickets are 
only $20.00, and all ticket sales are given back to our school. 
Please support this great fundraiser by purchasing tickets at the 
church or school office. 

 ST. FRANCIS  XAVIER SCHOOL   NEWS 

TWIN PARISH NEWS - Although our Education 
Fund Drive has officially ended, we still need 
$1,030 to fund the operation of our three schools 
and send 30 faithful secondary students to the 
local Catholic High School.  It is not too late to 
make a contribution to "education" on Helping 
Hugs' website (www.helpinghugsinc.org) or to Helping Hugs, 
PO Box 24477, St. Simons Island GA 31522. Thank you, every-
one, who has already given to this annual campaign for the chil-
dren's education.  Father Islaire sends a grateful "thank you" as 

TWIN PARISH NEWS 

RENOVATION UPDATE - OFFICE SLAB IS POURED! 

Sympathy & prayers are extended . . . 
 to Tom & Barbara Duffy and family upon the death of his 
sister ELLEN BUSH, and 
 to Helga Terranova and family upon the death of her hus-
band, LUDOVICO TERRANOVA.   A Funeral Mass will be held in 
November, and  
 to Pat & Cartan Clarke and family upon the death of their son, 
LARRY CLARKE.  
 May their souls and all the souls of the faithful departed rest in 
peace. 

Open registration for C.RE.ED, Youth Group, First 
Communion, Confirmation, and RCIA, will be 
before and after 10:30am Masses on August 19 
and September 2, in the church narthex.  Registra-
tion forms also can be found on the credenza in 
the narthex under the bulletin board or online at 

stwill.net/faith formation along with upcoming calendars.   
  

C.RE.ED (Kindergarten - 5th Grade) will begin September 9 at 9am in the 
church.  Please remember that for First Communion (2nd Grade) the Diocese 
requires two years of attendance in the program.   
 

YOUTH GROUP (6-12 grades) will begin September 16, at 5pm, in the church 
for the first meeting, and parents are encouraged to attend.   The Youth Group is 
looking for a few facilitators to help on Sunday evenings as well as parents to 
host a session on a Sunday night until the renovations to the hall are complete. 
The Youth will be divided into middle school and high school groups.  Please 
contact Nancy at (912) 638-2651 if you can host a night in your home.   Please 
note that for Confirmation (8th Grade) the Diocese requires two years of attend-
ance in the program. Some members of the Youth Group will be going to Rock 
the Universe in Orlando the weekend of September 8-9, and a few spaces are 
still open. 
 

RCIA begins Monday, September 24, in the chapel, at 6pm. A meet/greet 
wine and cheese tentatively is being planned for the weekend of September 
21/22 for new inquirers and for those who have gone through RCIA.  Further in-
formation will be announced.    
  

Please check the bulletin, or the website (stwill.net)  
or call the RE office at (912) 638-2651 for more information. 

ALTAR SERVER TRAINING will be offered 
September 16 after the 10:30am Mass in the 
church.  Training lasts about 1 hour.  New serv-
ers must be in the 4

th
 Grade or above and have 

received Holy Communion.  If you have any 
questions, call Mike Cherne at (912) 223-9048. 

WE NEED USHERS FOR ALL MASSES! Cur-
rently, we are short 4 positions for the 5:30PM 
Mass and 1 Usher for 8:00AM and 10:30AM. 
The 4 teams rotate so that each person serves 
just once a month.  All Ushers are required to 
take a one-time Virtus training class lasting 3 
hours and undergo a background check at no 
cost to the Usher. To serve, the person must 
also be registered in the parish.  The Usher po-
sition is open to both men and women, from 
high school graduates to older adults. 

An ADULT FORMATION Class  
 will begin on Wednesdays at 10:00 
am, from September 12 to Novem-
ber 14, and again January 9 to 
March 13.  We will be using Ascen-
sion Pressôs Epic: A Journey 
Through Church History.  We have 

room for 10 in the class, please let the Religious Educa-
tion Office know if you are interested, (912) 638-2651.  
Workbooks are $30, and you may purchase them 
through AscenionPress.com, if you wish to have one. 

Per Diocesan standards, no one volunteering around the 
youth of the parish can begin ministry until VIRTUS 
training, Background Check, and Code of Conduct are 
complete.  Please preregister online by going  to 
https://diosav.org/childyouthprotection, click on ñVirtus 
Sessionsò.   A calendar of Virtus classes will be listed.  
Click on the class you wish  to attend and register. Some 
upcoming classes are:   

August 25, 9am - Nativity of our Lady, Darien 
August 26, 12pm - St. Matthew Church, Statesboro 
August 29, 6-9pm - St. James Church, Savannah 

The WOMEN'S DISCUSSION GROUP will resume on 
Tuesday, September 4, from 10-11:30am.  This year 
our meetings will be at Thrive, and the book we will be 
reading and discussing is The Case For Jesus by Dr. 
Brant Pitre.  All women are welcome.   We hope to see 
you in September.  For more information, please con-
tact Valerie Kehoe, 638-3919. 

http://www.helpinghugsinc.org

